
Good Morning To Whom It May Concern,  
   My name is Lacy Fischer, and I am a homeschooling mother. I have a few children that attend one class 
a day at our local public school. I am writing in opposition to mandating vaccines. I know first hand 
children that have been injured by vaccines. If vaccines were completely safe, there wouldn’t be 
compensatory funding for those families of vaccine injured children. I understand that their are risks 
involved choosing to vaccinate and choosing not to vaccinate but I believe it should be a choice the 
parents make and not the state. If there is a chance that I am going to hurt my child by doing something 
that is supposed to help them, then by not vaccinating them and risking the chance of POSSIBLY getting 
the disease I believe the consequences are worse with the former. Please do not force vaccinations on 
my children. Oregon has high vaccination rates to begin with. Why do we need mandated for the very 
small percent of children that are not.  
Thank you for your time,  
Lacy Fischer  
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